
INVITATION TO PUBLIC WORKSHOP #3

The Town of Georgina is reviewing and 
updating the Keswick Secondary Plan. The 
Secondary Plan is used to manage growth and 
development in Keswick. 

Please join us for an opportunity to review and 
provide your input on Draft 1 of the new Keswick 
Secondary Plan and the draft Urban Design and 
Architectural Control Guidelines. 

Two identical virtual workshops will be held on 
December 3, 2020.  Please register to join the 
workshop that best suits your schedule. 

For more information and project 
updates, check out our webpage: 
georgina.ca/kspr  

To be put on a project mailing list or to 
share your thoughts and comments, email: 
kspr@georgina.ca

To speak with someone at the Town 
regarding this project, please contact:	
				  
Tolek Makarewicz, MCIP, RPP
Senior Policy Planner 
Town of Georgina
905-476-4301 Ext. 2297 

KESWICK SECONDARY 
PLAN REVIEW

WORKSHOP #1
1:00 – 2:30 pm

WORKSHOP #2
6:30 – 8:00 pm

To register for either workshop 
click  here.  The meeting link 
required to attend the virtual 
workshop will be sent the day 
before. 

Each workshop will be recorded 
and posted to www.georgina.ca/
KSPR.   

Draft 1 of the Keswick Secondary 
Plan and the draft Urban Design 
and Architectural Control 
Guidelines can be accessed 
online at www.georgina.ca/
KSPR. 
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